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This week in Ladybirds Class we

@  Made self portraits using mirrors
@ Played ice cream shops in our role play area
@  Painted ice creams using fluffy paint
@ Have been looking at different objects to see if the sink or float
@® Went on a number hunt and put the numbers we found in the correct sequence

@  Used flip flops to match colours together
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Next week in Ladybirds Class we will

@® Have a construction site set up for role play
@  Making bubble wrap rainbows
@ Making milkshakes
®  Matching numbered dinosaur eggs

Home learning...

@  Encourage your child to get themselves dressed on their own. Start by giving them a little bit of help with
things, such as their top button or start off zips, until they can do this independently.

@  Have some fun using props and sheets of material to role play characters together (such as superheroes or
animals) or set up a role-play area and encourage your child to become a doctor or shopkeeper.
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Important Notices and Reminders

Tuesday 19th July

There is a funeral at St John’s church on Tuesday, please refrain from using the
car park from 11:30am.

Thank you.

Friday 22nd July
Last day of term, don’t forget nursery finishes at 12:30pm

Summer Club

Unfortunately we are unable to offer a summer club this year, we are
having some essential works being carried out, which can only be done
during the summer period.

THANK YOU

END OF TERM PARTY

Friday 22nd July
10:00am—12:30pm

Non-session* children are invited in for our end of term party from 10:00am,
parents do not need to stay please collect your child at 12:30pm - a list for con-
tributions will go up next week
*Please can you let one of team know if your non-session child will be attending the party.

THANK YOU




